COMMUNICATION C34
ITEM NO. 5

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

September 14, 2021

From: Kristi Barnes

Sent: Monday, September 13, 2021 6:09 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Condo / Townhouse Development @ Rutherford Rd & Hawkview Blvd

Good afternoon

| would like to submit this email to oppose the development plan of the two-story condo building and additional town
houses in the Vellore Woods neighbourhood.

A development of this size and scope is surely to have a negative impact on the already congested roadways and traffic
in this area. Our neighbourhood is one that has been developed with houses, parks and pathways that support a
healthy community; this proposed infrastructure will have a detrimental effect on neighbourhood as we know it.

A development of this nature would serve no positive purpose or advantage to our community.

| respectfully ask that you please listen to the feedback of the citizens of Vellore Woods and deny the request for these
residential properties.

Thank you,
Kristi Barnes
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